
 

                                                                                                

This term our topic is ‘What changes?’’ We will be 
discussing how things are different now after Covid 19 and  
learning about personal hygiene and then move on to how 
things grow and change over Harvest and seasonal changes 
in Autumn. 

We are hoping to take the children on a trip to Trevaskis 
Farm if guidance allows. In he garden we will be growing 
our own vegetables to make soup and observe change.  

Stories we will be listening to are: 

Dirtie Bertie 

While we can’t hug 

Oliver’s vegetables 

Zog 

We’re going on a leaf hunt 

The lonely scarecrow 

Pumpkin soup 

The Enormous Turnip 

Stickman 

Christmas Nativity 

Our final exhibition will be our Christmas Nativity on 
Friday 11th December. 

Autumn Term

We are always looking for parent 
helpers to support in the classroom. If 

you are interested in helping then please 
come and see Mrs Smith.
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A quick reminder: 

• to share stories 
• sing Nursery Rhymes/songs 
• count objects and look for numbers in around 

you. 
• talk to your child about our topic and what 

they may be able to bring in 

Please can you make sure your child has a pair 
of wellington boots and an all in one waterproof 
at school. They need these to play as we go out 
in all weather! 

Please come and talk to a member of the EYFS 
Team if you have any worries, concerns or 
queries. We are happy to help. 


